
Year 6 Manchester Residential 

This week our children spent three days in Manchester where 

they greeted a plethora of exotic 

creatures at Chester Zoo, experienced 

freezing thrills at the Chill Factore and 

allowed their minds to be mesmerised  

at the Science and Industry Museum.  

A great time was had by all! 
Skelton’s Got Talent!  

Have you got a talent you 

would like to share?  

We will be holding 

auditions and each year 

group will put their top 2 

acts through to the final 

on Friday 16th June. 

We can’t wait to see the 

show   

 

THIS WEEK’S HOUSE 

CHAMPIONS 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news.  

We’ve had a wet week but this hasn’t dampened our 

spirits! There have been auditions for Skelton’s Got 

Talent, an amazing Y6 residential, a visit from the fire 

brigade and a whole host of discussions about the 

election. We even had our own voting booths!  

It has been a pleasure to listen to the thoughts and 

opinions of our children. Their voice is vital in our ever 

changing world.  
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Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                

SCSS Football  Archery/Athletics Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Foundation Stage 1 Trip PM 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Foundation Stage 1 Trip AM 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
FILM CLUB: Despicable Me (Certificate U) Finish: 4:45PM   
Please note, as part of their transition Year 1 children are now 
able to attend Film Club. Please see your Year 1 class teacher for 
more details if you wish to attend next week! 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book    
Choir 8am           
Skelton’s Got Talent  
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

 

PENCIL CASES & STATIONERY                                

We have 14 school days remaining before transition 
and moving into our new year groups. Everyone will 
receive new equipment and be tasked with looking 

after it for the whole year. Children should NOT bring 
their own pencil cases or stationery to school after this 

date. 

Head Teacher Award 
For: High Achievement in Maths 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Jamie Porritt Gabriella Allison 

FS1 Mrs Shepherd 

 Isaac Whitehead William Leng 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Noah Graham  Freya Jackson Harry Ditchburn  

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Millie Watson George Rutley Rubie Tullock 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 

 Tomas Bradley Seth Hodgson  Jack Riley  

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Summer Jones Isaac MacDonald & Kaci 
Mae Fawcett 

Jay Lancaster 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Kyle George Grace Hawcock-Jones Jessica Lagan 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Leo Jefferson Charlotte Johnson Lewie Wnek 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Abbie Easton Leah Wheatley Heidi Thompson 
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Friday Flyer 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

95.6% 

 

 

Well done to Yellow 

2, Grey 1 & Red 2 

who achieved 100% 

 

 
NEIGHBOURHOOD NEWS from Cleveland Police 
Statistics across April and May in East Cleveland show 
a fall in antisocial behaviour. Residents with allotments 
are warned however due to a slight rise in theft and 
damage.  

   Catnab 

   Boulby 

 

It’s Disco Time! 

Please return your disco ticket requests 

A.S.A.P.        

£1 per ticket     

 

 

BBQ 

Day 

Outside 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


  

 

This week children have taken part in the Skelton Primary School General Election. Each year group has looked at the 

importance of voting, the child-friendly manifestos of the five main political parties and also discussed the policies that 

they agree/disagree with. Many interesting debates have taken place as a result. 

 

On Thursday, alongside the rest of the country, children from Year 1 to Year 6 were invited to take part in Skelton Primary 

School’s vote. As a school, the children voted for LABOUR. The breakdown of the votes can be seen below. I would also like 

to take this opportunity to thank Charlie Badger, Abbie Easton, Heidi Thompson, Morgan Rhodes, Leah Wheatley and Connor 

Hodgson from Year 6 for their inspirational assistance in ensuring that the day ran smoothly. You were amazing! 

 

 
LABOUR 

CONSERVATIVE 

UKIP 

GREEN PARTY 

Lib Dem 

 

210 

67 

16 

51 

60 
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Skelton Choir sings for Redcar and Cleveland 

Mayor’s Investiture    

On the last Friday of the term, in the blazing heat, our 

school choir joined in the official ceremony for the 

mayor’s investiture 2017/18.  Their voices could be 

heard throughout Kirkleatham Pavilion. We were all so 

proud of the sound they made and were overwhelmed 

with the complements that the dignities made to all 

the children. Yet again, we were phenomenal! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

                            


